
I absolutely support National Popular Vote. I do not support SB 1512 which refers this issue to the 
voters. 
 
Legislators already have the mandate from Oregonians to pass this bill and a majority of legislators in 
both houses support the version of the bill that has already been passed 4 times. 
 
 
Senators have been denied the right to vote on this bill since 2009 and it is past time a clean bill 
got a vote by this body. 
 
 
Thank you. 
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